
 

 

20th December 2024 

 

Dear parents, 

 

As this term draws to a close, it has been rewarding looking back on the events and activities we have enjoyed 
individually, in our classes and as a whole school. 

We have enjoyed sharing our sports day, harvest festival and remembrance services along with our Children In Need 
food making. This week has been packed with Christmas events; the highlights being the Christmas Panto and 
Christmas meal. In both events our children did us proud and were amazing ambassadors for the school. 

Our children truly are amazing and each individual recognises the part they have to play in shining individually and 
collectively, making our school the wonderful place it is.  Our Hedgehog children have settled well into their first 
term of school and surprised us all with how soon they have joined the rest of the school in collective worship, where 
they have demonstrated keen listening skills and beautiful sitting. 

Huge thanks go out to all those who make our school the special place it is. Each person recognising and living our 
vision and values ensuring our children have the best experiences possible. These people are: 

Mrs Ellis- Office manager 

Reverand Dove 

Janet Pitt- Volunteer reader 

Kirsty McIntyre- Work experience volunteer 

The Governors 

Mrs Lawrence- Lunch time supervisor and cleaner 

Jack - Forest School 

FOWS-We are very grateful to the Friends Of Whaddon School team and volunteers, for all they have done to raise 
funds for the school ensuring events go smoothly and we have the funds required for the lovely things such as panto 
visits, I-Pad hire, reference books, guided reading texts, Easter eggs and much, much more! 

Last but not least, huge thanks go out to the Whaddon School team, whose tireless dedication to the children of 
Whaddon School ensures every child shines. 

May this time of year be filled with happiness and peace for you and your family. Enjoy the break and we look forward 
to seeing you refreshed, on the 7th January 2025. 

 

With all good wishes, 

 

Mrs Prior 


